
 

   
‘At the Heart of the High Street’ 

Welcome to 
New Malden 

Methodist 
Church 

 
 

Sunday 16th June 2019 
Trinity Sunday 

 
 10.15am Extra Church Council Meeting 
 10.30am Morning Worship & Organ Rededication  
  led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge  
 

 
WELCOME 

 
It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 
Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area after morning Worship.  
Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 
So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.  There is also a Welcome pack available in the 
Welcome Area listing all our regular events. 
 
Korean-English Bibles available:  

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
THIS WEEK, beginning Sunday 16th June 2019 

MONDAY 3.00pm Wives & Friends Cream Tea 
 7.00pm Kingston District Chamber Music Society Concert 
TUESDAY 7.00pm Badminton 
WEDNESDAY 10.30am Wednesday Fellowship 
 7.00pm Malden Fortnight Meeting – All Welcome 
SATURDAY 10.00am Coffee Bar – Macmillan Nurses – Wives & Friends 
 10.30am Prayers in the Vestry for 15 mins 
SUNDAY 23rd 10.30am Family Service & Holy Communion 
  led by Revd Andy Clark 
 3.00pm Tea & Afternoon Chat led by Revd Karl Rutlidge 
  

Churches Together in Malden – This week’s PRAYER THEMES 
Nursing Homes in the area (Staff and Residents)  
    New Malden Baptist Church 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
Please pray for any you know who are in hospital, bereaved or unwell, or 
who are going through a difficult time. 
 
Jean Bedford is currently in Kingston Hospital (Cambridge Ward) following 
a fall.  Please pray for her speedy recovery and return home. 
 

IMPORTANT!  
The Service here at NMMC will start at 10am on June  30th to allow plenty 
of time for people to get to Birmingham for Karl’s Ordination Service. 
 

COACH TO KARL'S ORDINATION 
The coach to Birmingham for Karl’s Ordination will depart from Surbiton 
Hill Methodist Church at midday on Sunday 30th June.  Please allow 
sufficient time to get there, so that the coach can leave on time.  The coach 
will set off back from Birmingham at around 7.30 pm, and there will be a 
short break on the way there and back.  The Circuit is subsidising the cost 
of the coach, and passengers will be asked to pay just £10 each, to be 
collected on the day.  Please note that only those who already have a 
ticket are able to attend the service in Birmingham. 
 



 

The Church collection for 9th June 2019 was £272.95.   
This is in addition to the weekly average of £900 in direct giving.   

 
THANK YOU 
Many thanks to all who helped in any way with the coffee morning for 
Rethink Mental Health last Saturday (8th June).  We made an impressive 
total of £239.68     Hilary Warner & Vera Fields 
 
FILMS WITH FRIENDS 
Just to give you lots of notice, so you can keep the morning free – the next 
gathering of Films with Friends will be on Thursday 11th July, at our home, 9 
Connaught Road.  Refreshments from 10am (yummy cakes kindly provided by 
Molly!) with the film starting about 10.30am.  This is a great opportunity to 
develop friendships over a shared film. 
Please note.  To avoid any copyright complications, we won’t be naming each 
month’s film in the church notice sheet – so just ask Eleanor or Andy for details.  
Each month the film will be chosen by different people so your suggestions are 
welcome. 
All welcome, please just let us know if you’ll be coming.  Thanks 
                  Eleanor & Andy Roberts 

 
 
This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated by Molly Simmonds and 
arranged by Jan Harry. 

 

 
 

Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday and Friday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Weds 10.00am- 2.00pm) 
Mrs Julia Morton (Family Worker) 020 8942 1288 nmmcyw@hotmail.co.uk 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk  
 
Notices sheet entries to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk or 020 8942 1288 by 2.00pm Thursday 

All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by @CCLI Licence No. 4804 
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